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February 29, 1952 

Pergonal and Confidential, 

Donald Duncan, Esq, 
c/o Hooker, Alley & Duncan 
5© Broadway 

Hew York 1+, X. T, 

Dear Donaldt 

I am sending you herewith a eopy of a latter which I have 

sent to Graydon in Toronto and also a copy of a letter to 

Dannie aending him a copy of the letter to Oraydon. I would 

appreciate your showing thla letter to Harry Hooker, le hava 

A difficult problem, but I personally have every confidence 

that It can be adequately worked out. 

With all good wishes, 

Cordially and faithfully yours, 

OSM/cbc 

8eorge S, Messersmith 
Chairman of the Board 


